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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM: Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director 
 
SUBJECT: Comprehensive Plan Update Discussion – Draft Comprehensive Plan Section I, 

Introduction and Section II, Background    
 
DATE: September 27, 2016 
 
 
 
Realizing we are still working through substantive topics for a complete draft plan, we are at a point where 
we should start reviewing and discussion regarding the content and general formatting of the Plan update.  
The consultants have provided the first rough drafts of Section I, Introduction and Section II, Background 
for your review and comments.  In the coming weeks we hope to finalize direction/policy recommendation 
from the Planning Commission to continue providing subsequent sections of the plan.  Upon review of 
Sections I and II you should start to see how the plan will be structured and function and provide some hint 
toward a completed Plan.  Staff looks forward to your discussion and comments on these first draft sections 
of the Plan.     
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